
The Willows Day Nursery 

Child belongings Policy 
 

Children should be safe to come to nursery and enjoy their time. Children should only bring essential 

items to nursery with them and Parents/Carers should be aware of the types of unsuitable items that 

could be brought into nursery and prevent this from happening. 

In particular, we recommend parents do not send their children to nursery in best clothes are they are 

likely to get dirty and have marks. The nursery uniform is reasonably priced and parents are asked to 

purchase nursery uniform so children get used to going to school in uniform. 

Please note that we need to ensure children’s health and safety and the safety of others. Parents/Carers 

also need to be aware that the nursery does not take responsibility if a child’s clothing becomes dirty 

and marked. We highly recommend parents to name their child’s clothes 

We do not recommend children bring their toys from home to the nursery as they are likely to be lost 

and we will not be held responsible. In particular, please do not send: 

 Any sharp objects 

 Sweets, chewing gum, nuts, drinks, food  

 Money  

 Smoking items or Vapes 

 Toys and games consoles  

 Anything that might cause fire  

 Mobile phones  

 Creams and lip balms  

 Keys  

 Medication  
 

This is not an exhaustive list - please ask if you are unsure. 
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